


President Schulz was asked his recommendation when a program needs an additional 
person but has no additional resources to pay for one.  The administration’s priority is to try 
to protect our current workforce instead of



2. KBOR Presentation Update – Jennyfer Owensby reported on the meeting with the 
Kansas Board of Regents. 

3. 




